
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers. 
 
I would like to introduce myself as your child’s Head of Year 7. My name is Mrs Bailey and I have 
worked at Etonbury since 2021 as a Head of Year, prior to this working in a SENCO role in my 2 
previous settings. 
 
This week your child will be starting their transition from year 6 into 7, starting with their 
transition day on Friday 4th July. 
 
On this day the children will have the opportunity to spend the day in the secondary school 
buildings with their new forms; taking part in some taster lessons and getting to know some of 
the staff who they will be working with next year. Students should arrive at normal time in their 
uniform (or that of their current setting). We will work to secondary timings for the day but will 
ensure the school day will finish, as usual, at 3.15pm 
 
Some students have had additional tours of the school with me this week and we have been 
addressing any of their main worries as we do this. It has been lovely to start to get to know 
some of the year group. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to introduce the Year 7 team at Etonbury.  
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Finally I would like to inform you of the communication channels within the secondary 
school at Etonbury so you know who to go to if you have any questions or concerns at any 
point in the year. 

 
 

You will shortly receive another letter outlining the behaviour policy and more information 
regarding mobile phones, so you and your child are aware of the processes prior to starting 
in September. 
 
An information evening will be held on Thursday 18th September starting at 6:00pm. 
More details about this event will follow. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns during the transitional period please do not hesitate 
to contact Ben Sale (Head of Juniors), myself or Mr Beckwith (Key Stage Manager). 
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Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Samantha Bailey 
Head of Year 7 
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